
LTT Ommen (NL), 8 - 10. March 2023 
 

Day 1 – Wednesday, March 8 

The first Learning, Teaching, and Training (LTT1) session of the SAVLAR project started with a 
welcome session for teachers who arrived the day before, including a surprise activity to set 
the tone for the event. 

After lunch at the school restaurant "Tast Toe", the group participated in a tour of the 
"Techniekplein", where students demonstrated XR (Extended Reality) applications and 
various technical projects in action. 

This was followed by a general welcome session, allowing participants to get to know each 
other before starting the first training session. 

The afternoon training, held in the Techlab, introduced participants to XR technology. This 
interactive session allowed attendees to experience XR devices firsthand and explore their 
potential applications in education. 

The day concluded with an informal drink and dinner at Tast Toe, fostering networking and 
discussions in a relaxed setting. 

 

Day 2 – Thursday, March 9 

The second day began with a training session in the PSO technical classroom, focusing on 
Trimble Connect. Participants received an introduction to the platform and had the opportunity 
to practice using its features. 

During lunch at Vechtdal College, the group took a short walk along the river Vecht, offering 
time for informal exchanges and reflections. 

In the afternoon, the focus shifted to evaluating the online course, where participants critically 
analyzed the course content and provided feedback for further refinement. 

The rest of the afternoon was reserved for free time, followed by a joint dinner, allowing for 
continued discussions in a more informal setting. 

 

Day 3 – Friday, March 10 

On the final day, the group traveled to Vechtdal College Ommen for the last training session. 
This session focused on practical applications, allowing participants to apply their learning 
from the previous days. 

The LTT activity concluded with a final evaluation session, where participants shared their 
insights and reflections on the training. This was followed by a farewell lunch at the school 
restaurant, marking the official end of the event. 

 


